Bea Claydon

From:

Wexford Receptionist

Sent:

29 January 2013 09:18

To:

Licensing Staff

Subject:

FW: Dublin Bay Dumping

Rec'd at info@epa.ie

Ann Rochford,
Programme Officer,
Environmental Protection Agency,
P.O. Box 3000,
Johnstown Castle Estate,
Wexford.
Bosca Poist 3000,
Eastát Chaisleán Bhaile Sheáin,
Contae Loch Garman.

Tel: 00353 53 91 60600 Fax: 00353 53 91 60699 Email: <u>info@epa.ie</u>

Email: <u>info@epa.ie</u> web: <u>www.epa.ie</u> Lo Call: 1890 33 55 99

From: Ronan Farrell [mailto:ronanfarrell25@gmail.com]

Sent: 28 January 2013 20:07 **To:** Wexford Receptionist **Subject:** Dublin Bay Dumping

Dear sirs,

I would like to object to the issuing of a dumping permit for Dublin City Council for the following reasons.

- 1. Ireland signed a treaty to ban all duriping at sea, ground up limestone is not a natural material allowed by this treaty.
- 2. The proposed dump site is an Special Area for conservation, we need to ensure the area is indeed conserved and not turned into a dump.
- 3. Dublin City Council got planning permission to constructs an undersea tunnel. Part of the Planning dictated where and how the spoil was to be handled. This application is not in line with the Planning conditions. The DCC must return for a new Planning permission if the dumping of the spoil is to be at Sea. The EPA does not have the right to overturn the Planning permission conditions

Yours sincerely,

Ronan Farrell 36 Carrickhill Drive Portmarnock Co. Dublin

This email has been scanned by the Symantec Email Security.cloud service. For more information please visit http://www.symanteccloud.com